
CONSTRUCTION BULLETIN

Highlights for May include:
Completion and turnover of the renovated WISH suite
Started construction in the Library Testing Center
Started installation of MEP in the Molecular Biology Lab
Installation of new racks in the Willed Body Storage
New lighting installed in Corridors L2-L5

PROJECT CONTACT
Derrick Van Kirk
Construction Project Manager
Project Delivery Group
dvank1@uw.edu | 425.210.5523

T-WING RENOVATION
MAY 2024
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The vision for health science education at the University of Washington is dependent
upon creating effective spaces that encourages formal and informal interaction among
students, faculty, and staff from all six health science schools.

This project will invest in the following critical renovation scopes that advance inter-
professional instruction and educational technologies essential to meeting current and
future accreditation for each of the six health sciences schools:

Construction Activities


